
 

Heyhouses Reception Newsletter 

Autumn Term Week 5 

www.heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 

This Week 

 We had the first of our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions. The class teachers demonstrated how we teach Phonics 

in Reception before chatting to parents/carers about how their child is settling into school. If you are 

unable to come, you can request a phone call instead.   

The Reception Class Photos will be appearing in The Gazette Newspaper ‘New Starters’ Supplement 

over the next few weeks. If you would like to buy a copy, please see information in school bags. A photo 

will also be in each class window for you to see.   

Phonics 

This week’s sounds are:  

  

 

ck- a camel and a kid- the camel stood by the 

kid. 

e-elephant- around the head and down the 

trunk. 

u- umbrella- under the umbrella and down to the 

tip. 

r-runner- down her body, up over the arm. 

Maths 

 

This week’s Number was : 4 

 Maths Home Challenge:  

Use a set of 4 objects, such 

as marbles or pebbles, hide 

some or all of them under a 

cup. Ask your child to say 

how many they see when 

you remove the cup, 

without counting. This is 

called subitising.  

Important Dates 

21st November – Nasal Flu Vaccination for Reception Children. You must give your 

consent if you would like your child to receive this in school. Please see the QR Code in 

the Reception Class windows to sign up. Call 01253 951984 if you would like further 

information. 

Reminder 

Please send in a named pair of wellies for us to keep in school. Shoes should also be 

named to ensure the children put the right ones back on, after taking wellies off! 

 


